
MEET YOUR SUPERINTENDENTS ! 

KEITH SCOTT has been the golf course superintendent at the 
Oak Ridge Country Club since March of 1971. Keith received 
a two year associate degree from the University of Guelth 
in Ontairo, Canada before moving on to Iowa State where he 
earned a Bachelor of Science Degree. He was assistant 
superintendent at Minikahda for two years before moving on 
to Oak Ridge. A member of M.G.C.S.A. since 1969, Keith 
also joined the G.C.S.A.A. in 1970. He is presently serving 
his first term on the Board of Directors of M.G.C.S.A. 
Michael, 3 and Carla, 1 are the pride and joy of Keith and 
his wife, Sandy. Some of Keith's hobbies include tennis, 
skiing, skating, woodworking and a good game of baseball. 

Suite 301 
6550 York Avenue South 
Edina, Minnesota 55435 

HOLE 
NOTES 

JACK GREENGO is superintendent and owner of the Green Lea 
Golf Club in Albert Lea. Jack had the unusual pleasure of 
building the course with his dad between the years 1947 to 
1949. Today there are approximately 500 playing members 
enjoying his course. Jack is also celebrating his thirtieth 
anniversary with M.G.C.S.A. this year, having joined in 1947 
at the tender age of 16. Jack and his wife, Mary Ann, have 
three children, Jodi, 18, Judi, 14 and Jeanie, 8. Snow-
mobiling, golf hustling, racquet ball and restoring con-
vertible automobiles are just a few of the hobbies Jack 
enjoys in his spare time. 


